
Hello, 
 
This is your a reminder for you to update your company profile information so that Kimberly-Clark can  
transact with you. This request is past due. 
 
If you've already filled in the request form and received this email, then you have not submitted your 
response. To submit it, please click on the "Review" button on the request form. 
 
We appreciate your attention to this important request of updating your company profile. 
 
Kimberly-Clark suppliers can request assistance via our ChatBot Procuree, linked here. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Kimberly-Clark Corporation 

 


